
The Chamber’s two trailwalker 
teams have been stepping up 
the pace of training in recent 

months, as the start of the Oxfam 
Trailwalker 2015 draws near. The 
two teams, formed by members of 
the Chamber Young Executives Club 
(YEC), are called “Mighty Titans!” 
(#0590) & “Minions” (#0591). 
They plan to complete the 100km 
MacLehose Trail within 48 hours on 
20-22 November 2015.

Since July, the teams have been 
out in all kinds of weather, and even 

Gearing Up For Trailwalker

completed their first overnight hike 
on 6 September, when they hiked 
33.5km in 11 hours. 

The two teams hope to raise as 
much money as possible for Oxfam 
and need your support. The teams 
need supporting members to assist 
in delivering food and supplies 
along various checkpoints between 
20-22 November. They also need 
donations, so please pledge your 
donation by completing the dona-
tion form. Your participation will 
make all the difference! 
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